
 
BOURNEMOUTH AIR FESTIVAL  
Well it doesn’t seem like a year ago since I was watching two Tornado jets from the RAF Tornado Role Demo Team 
chasing each other around at the air festival in 2012. Fast forward one year and I’m sat on the beach again watching 

Jamie “Noz” Norris throwing his 29 (R) Sqn, Eurofighter Typhoon around 
Poole Bay, to great effect. Definitely one of the highlights for me of the 
2013 Air Festival, now in it’s sixth year. After an appeal for funds to pay 
for the Vulcan to display 
at Bournemouth was 
reached in the month 
leading up to the festival, 
the crowds gathered on 
Sunday, many there just 
to experience the “Vulcan 
effect”, however it wasn’t 
to be. Hopes were dashed 
when a fuel leak in No.5 
tank was discovered 

during walk round checks before the jet left it’s home base at 
Doncaster (Robin Hood) airport (ex RAF Finningley) in Yorkshire. Now, it seems that this will prevent any further 
displays by XH558 in 2013. And unfortunately, a Heritage Flypast of Hunter, Meteor, Vampire, Vulcan and Sea Vixen 
also was scrubbed, when the Sea Vixen also developed a fault on the Sunday.   
  
It was great to see one of the pair of Fairey Swordfish operated by the Royal Navy Historic Flight at Yeovilton, 
making it’s beach display debut at Bournemouth, completing it’s display with a flypast with a Westland Lynx of the 
Fleet Air Arm. The Lynx is due to be replaced in the next few years by the “all singing and dancing” Westland 
Wildcat, a much improved Lynx. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
The “Black Cats” Lynx duo display team of previous years are now a single ship “Black Cat”, but according to one of 
the staff manning the “Black Cats” booth on the promenade, there are hopes that the team could return with a 
Wildcat/Lynx duo soon, if FAA resources allow. Whilst on the helicopter vibe, the RAF Chinook display team deserve 
a special mention, for their excellent, agile display routine, complete with a crewman at the cargo ramp wearing 
oversized dayglo hand, waving furiously, as it flew sideways along the beach! Our cousins from over the other side 
of the Channel were represented in the air and on the waves, with the 3-ship aerobatic team “Patrouille Riva”, flying 
the French designed Acroez aircraft, piloted by ex French air force Mirage aircrew. Looking like extras from an 
episode of Captain Scarlet, the Acroez certainly caught the spectators attention. This year the French navy were 
represented by their training ship L’Etoile, anchored alongside HMS Northumberland.  

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

All the airshow picture credits must go to two of my work colleagues, Nigel Ireson and Paul Fuller. Fantastic shots, 
gents, well done!! 
 
Any newsletter contributions, ideas or comments to:  
Chris Gilbert-Norton, 12 Meadow Close, Burley, Ring wood, Hampshire, BH24 4EJ 
Home number: 01425 403547       Mobile number: 0797 7 721503       E-mail:  gilbey66@gmail.com  

 


